
Dear Valued Stakeholder,  

The Wholesale & Retail SETA wishes to thank all stakeholders that submitted applications for  interventions that address the Sectoral Priority Occupations through the 

2025/25 Discretionary Grant Funding Window which closed on 14 March 2025. 

This communication serves to inform Stakeholders that the date by when  Award Letters will be issued to successful applicants for DG25/26 has been extended from 

30 April 2025 to 16 May 2025. Should stakeholders not receive an Award Letter by 16 May 2025, their application should be considered unsuccessful. The W&RSETA 

reserves the right to make further awards after this date should allocations be declined or not fully implemented. 

Yours in skills development, 

Mr. Sipho Shoba 

Chief Operations Officer 
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